
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  CIP Committee   
 
From:  Mike Maltaverne, Fire Chief 
 
Subject: Main Fire Station #1 Improvements 
  Project FD08-1766 
   
Date:  April 12, 2011 
 
 
The Rapid City Fire Department is preparing to make improvements to a City 
government building at the Main Fire Station #1 located at 10 Main Street in Rapid City.  
The station currently serves as a fire and emergency response facility and also serves as 
the department’s main administrative and training headquarters. 
 
 
Asphalt Driveway Replacement-Fire Station 1  $300,000   

 Demo and removal of existing 
 New Base Course 
 New Asphalt 

 
Phase I-Assessment and Conceptual Design   $50,000 
  

 Inventory 
 Interviews 
 Program Report 
 Preliminary Concepts 
 Deliverables 
 Assist with Presentations to Funding Entities 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


